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 A few months back, a girl from my  
alma mater, UGA, emailed me to 
ask more about the school. One of  
my former professors had told her 
about my ministry and encouraged 
her to read my blog that one of  her 

professors had told her about. She 
is studying speech pathology as an 
undergrad currently and wanted to 
see what speech therapy looked 
like in a missions setting. Eva is 
currently here working with me, 
getting to know the kids and 
working on a few projects. One of  
these is to perform hearing 
screenings on all the children in 
the entire school. Quite a large 

feat!! It took us 6 days, and we 
even tested all of  the teachers as 
well. Although it is required in all 
public schools in the States, it is a 
luxury to have this done here in 
Guatemala. We were able to 
identify a few more students who 
need to go for further medical and 
audiological testing. It will help the 

teachers as well to know who in 
their classrooms has a hearing 
impairment.

So, thank you Eva for sacrificing 
your summer to come help us! 
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HEARING SCREENINGS FOR ALL!!
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Mother’s Day in Guatemala is always May 10. It is a very important holiday in Guatemala. Sandra and I 
decided to do a special Mother’s Day celebration to honor the mothers in our support group and make 
them feel special. We ordered Pollo Campero (think Kentucky Fried Chicken), a favorite of  all 
Guatemalans. We played games, talked about the qualities of  a virtuous woman from Proverbs 31, and 
ate together. I think they really felt honored and special to be treated to such an event. Thank you to the 
ladies at Fairlane church of  Christ for allowing us to splurge on these ladies and make them feel loved and 
honored for what they do. 
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